
 
 
Notice of Temporary Road Closure 
 
Perry Street, Smethwick 
 
J A Bates for Sandwell Metropolitan Borough Council 
 
In order to facilitate carriageway resurfacing work Perry Street, Smethwick will be closed; 
on the 27th and 28th March 2024 between 8.30am and 3pm. 
 
Diversions will be in place; (please see details attached);  
 
Great Arthur Street, Brasshouse Lane and vice-versa. 
 
Access for emergency services, and to businesses will be maintained unless it is unsafe to 
do so. 
 
The contact for the work is Mathew Burling of Sandwell MBC – 0121-368-1177. 
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